April 11, 1967

New Mexico Qil and Gas Commission
Box 791
Santa Fe, New Mexico"

‘ATTENTION: Mr. A. L. Porter

Dear Mr. Porter:

Walter Duncan proposes to drill a test to be located 1310' from
the north line and 330' from the west line of Section 7, Township 29 North,
Range 16 West, San Juan County, New Mexico. Enclosed for your information
18 a photocopy of the well location plat prepared by Mr. Frederick H. Reed,
Reglstered Land Surveyor. .

We realize this is an irregular location; however, we request
administrative approval to drill the location as staked because of topographic
reasons: The location is 18' from a steep cliff going down to the San Juan River,
and in order to effectively test as an offset to our producing Walter Duncan,
Nerth Hogback 12, Well No. 1, this is the best geozraphic location we could
arrive at. Walter Duncan is also the owner of the leases adjoining to the north
and to the west. For your information we have also prepared and enclose here-
with a plat showing the proposed location, the river and the cliff.

We would very much appreciate your early and favorable consideration
of this matter. Please call us if there is any question with which we may be able
to help.

Yours very truly,
WALTER DUNCAN

RTD:br Raymond T. Duncan
Encl,



